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St Mary’s Churchyard wildflower project 
Thanks to villagers who kindly donated cowslips, primroses, violets and wild strawberries. These 
were planted out at the end of February, then a mix of (predominantly) oxeye daisy and native 
wildflower seeds were sown. The area will not be cut again until the summer.

It was decided to seek advice from Suffolk Wildlife Trust regarding the Hedgehog & Invertebrate 
Habitat, which looks quite untidy as it’s basically a bonfire pile! 


Trees at the Allotments 
An email from the Woodland Trust informed that the March delivery date would now be changed 
to an April delivery, which is not ideal as the weather will be warming up and the young trees will 
need more watering! Unfortunately the options offered were to accept the April date or cancel the 
order and reapply for a November delivery. Following discussion with the WI committee it was 
decided to go ahead, so the saplings will be arriving between 9th and 19th April and will be in 
place for the WI Centenary in November this year.

Six members of Glemsford WI have offered to help with planting (Covid regulation Rule of 6 will be 
in place in April).


Blister pack Recycling 
Terracycle are running a nationwide Medicine Packet Recycling Scheme. Any brand of empty 
blister pack medicine can be dropped off at a participating Pharmacy. Superdrug in Sudbury are 
signed up to this. If we want to set up our own village public drop-off location it must be with a 
pharmacy registered to the scheme. LT to contact Glemsford Surgery to find out whether they 
would be interested in participating.


A virtual meeting of the Greening Glemsford working group is long overdue. LT will be emailing 
suggested dates soon.


L Tunbridge

Chair 


